
 
 

The Senior class of Olentangy High School will be taking a field trip to Cedar Point on 

Monday, May 20th, 2019.  Transportation will be provided for the students but the cost of 

the trip is $35.00 for the ticket. 

 

• Students must purchase tickets online through 

https://www.locallevelevents.com/events/details/6927 

 

• All students attending the trip must ride the bus to and from Cedar Point. 

 

• We will leave Olentangy High School at approximately 7:30 AM and return to the school 

between 8-9 PM. 

 

• All district and school policies will be enforced.  In the event that a student misbehaves 

before the trip, their right to attend will be taken away. 

 

• In the event that there is an issue while at Cedar Point, the parent/guardian will be 

contacted and will need to pick up their child. 

 

• Emergency medical forms currently on file will be used if necessary. 

 

• Permission slips may be turned into Student Services or Mrs. Centa in room 2403. 

 

COMPLETED PERMISSION SLIP AND PAYMENT ARE DUE BY THURSDAY, APRIL 11TH.  
 

__________________________________ 

Student Name 

 

__________________________________ 

Student Cell Phone Number 

 

__________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name 

 

__________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Phone Number 

 

__________________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian 

https://www.locallevelevents.com/events/details/6927
https://www.locallevelevents.com/events/details/6927

